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TUESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2016 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
  

CITY SEEKS APPLICANTS FOR TWO APPOINTEES TO SERVE ON 

THE NOYO HARBOR COMMISSION 

Applications are being accepted by the City of Fort Bragg from persons interested in serving as 
appointees to the Noyo Harbor District Board of Commissioners (Noyo Harbor Commission).  Two 
positions (one City and one City/County) are eligible for four-year appointments which will run from 
November 14, 2016 to October 31, 2020. One of these positions is a City-appointed position. The other 
is a joint City/County appointed position and this appointee will serve as the Chair of the Noyo Harbor 
Commission. 

To be eligible for appointment to the Noyo Harbor Commission, you must reside within the boundaries 
of the Noyo Harbor District.  Persons interested in appointment are urged to contact City Clerk June 
Lemos at 961-2823, ext. 104 to obtain an application form.   

Applications are due no later than Tuesday, October 18, 2016 by 5:00 p.m. Depending on the number 
of applications, the City Council may choose to interview applicants at a special Council meeting or at 
the October 24, 2016 City Council meeting.  

More information regarding the Noyo Harbor District and Commission is available on their website at: 
http://www.noyoharbordistrict.org/about/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions regarding this information should be directed to June Lemos, City Clerk, at (707)-961-2823 
x104. 

http://www.noyoharbordistrict.org/about/

